
Cleanliness Drive by NSS students. 

Under the guidance of NSS Programme Officers Dr. Poonam Siwatch and Dr. Hema Sukhija, the volunteers 

of NSS Units of Arya Kanya Mahavidyalya, Shahabad Markanda  participated in "A drive for Cleanliness of 

Water bodies" to celebrate “Rashtriya Poshan Maah-2022 (September, 2022)” as guidelines of Head Office 

of NSS, on 12.9.2022. During this drive, area near Markanda river was  cleaned by NSS Volunteers. By this 

activity, students spread the message and importance of cleanliness and hygiene by making poster and 

writing slogan on this topic. After bowing down before sage Markandaya ji, they collected polythene and 

garbage from the area of Markanda river and put it in the dustbin and cleaned the area of Markanda river. 

Principal Dr. Aarti Trehan made the girl students aware for the conservation of reservoir and water sources. 

 

 



 

 

 


